

Oakmere Primary School



Chace Avenue, Potters Bar, EN6 5NP
Tel: 01707 656963; Email <u>admin@oakmere.herts.sch.uk</u>

Headteacher: Mrs A Wilson

Dear pare	ent/carers		Date:	
		School Uniform Check		
Child's Name:		Year Group:	Class:	
	and results in pride in their appea	=	ren wearing the correct school unifound has a positive impact on their at	
	for these high expectations to be a d's uniform today.	chieved we ask you to ac	ldress the following issues with	
The follo	wing items were missing or incorre	ct:		
School	Uniform			
1.	Dark grey skirt or dark grey trousers (black in not permitted and skirts must be just about knee or below)			
2.	White polo shirt with or without school logo			
3.	Red sweatshirt or cardigan with or without school logo			
4.	Completely black shoes or completely black trainers (no logo)			
5.	Summer months: Red checked dresses (with white socks) or dark grey shorts (with white or grey socks)			
6.	Other incorrect uniform: e.g. black skirt/trousers, hair accessories, earrings			
PE Kit or	nly			
6.	Red polo shirt with or without school logo			
7.	Black shorts			
8.	Black or white trainers (different	to black uniform footwe	ar)	

Sensible black footwear should be worn. (If the footwear requires laces, these should be black too.) Black trainers without logos are acceptable. During very cold weather, children can wear boots to school as long as they change back into their usual school shoes once in class or can continue to wear the boots as long as they are sensible and of a dark colour such as black or grey. Heavy snow type boots should always be changed out of once inside the school. #

Black or navy tracksuit for outside PE during cold weather

Please ensure your child comes to school in the correct uniform within the next couple of days or by Monday of the next week if you need time to order items of clothing from Smarty Schoolwear,

<u>www.smartyschoolwear.co.uk</u>. Please update your class teacher if there is a delay and remember to label <u>all</u> items of clothing. If you are in receipt of benefits and need help with your child's uniform please speak to our Office Manager, Mrs Miller.

We thank you for your continued support. Yours faithfully Mrs Wilson, Headteacher

Tall Oaks from Little Acorns Grow



Sensible black footwear should be worn. (If the footwear requires laces, these should be black too.) Black trainers without logos are acceptable.